
 

 

 

End of Term 4 Newsletter 

Dear Families 

I wish to thank everyone for their continued support of our school.  I especially wish to 

thank the huge number of families who responded to our questionnaire and with so many 

positive comments. 

Whilst these comments will soon be uploaded on to our website, my attention was drawn to 

the suggestions regarding the length of our termly newsletters. 

As such I wish to state that in the future we will look to produce a full newsletter at the end 

of terms 2, 4 and 6, i.e. Christmas, Easter and Summer and a briefer newsletter at the end of 

terms 1, 3 and 5. 

I will commence this approach from terms 5 and 6 of this current year and I do apologise as 

there is no full newsletter this term. 

Rest assured I have thanked the staff for their ongoing and unstinting efforts in providing a 

quality education for your sons and daughters. 

May I wish you all a restful Easter, and we look forward to the pupil’s returning on Tuesday 

22nd April. 

Kind regards. 

 

Nigel Jones 

Principal  
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